May 30, 1996

Ms. Maria Villanueva Investigative News Group, Suite 1130 555 West 57th Street New York, NY 10019

Dear Ms. Villanueva:

Enclosed please find a copy of the videotape that was recently donated to the Assassination Records Review Board.

Please be sure also to sign the form I've enclosed and return it to me in the posted envelope I have provided. It is important to return this to me no later than one day after the date posted on the stamp as it is government metered mail, and there are time limits.

Thank you for your interest in the Assassination Records Review Board. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Eileen A. Sullivan Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer

enclosures